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Comment - The Affordable Care Act is a great start to provide heathcare which should be provided to all Americans 
in the same way Medicate is provided to Senior Citizens. The Individual Mandate is a fair tax that helps hospitals who 
are forced to treat the uninsured-those who have made a choice not to get healthcare when clearly they can afford to.
The public option which would have prevented the huge hikes in insurance was killed by the insurance companies 
now hiking everyones insurance. Let's provide a public option and shame on Virginia for not giving people eligible for 
the new income limits on Medicaid the coverage they so desperately need. Where does this coldhearted behavior 
come from?
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